
Wish tree action 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Again this year I would like to draw your attention to the Christmas Wish Tree action. 
The Christmas Wish Tree campaign wants to fulfil your children’s desire on Christmas Eve. 
It is organized in cooperation with the bookstore Thalia Deutschland GmbH und Co.KG. 

What do you have to do to participate in the campaign? 

Attached to this letter is one wish list per child. 
Please enter 
- the first name and age of the child and
- choose a gift with a maximum value of €15,00 with your child at the
Thalia bookstore, Markt 15, 50321 Brühl, and present it together with the wish list at the 
checkout. 

This must be done by 30.11.2023! 

The wish lists will be hung up in the bookstore from 01.12.2023. Then it is hoped that many 
donors will be found to fulfill all wishes. 
Therefore, please allow me to point out already today that the wish list cannot be a binding 
order. 

As you can see, each wish list bears a number. This enables the organization team to as-
sign the gift to your child. In this respect, I can assure you that data protection is guaran-
teed, as only the staff members assigned by me can learn your full name and address. By 
submitting the wish list to participate in the campaign, you agree that your necessary data 
will be processed and stored. 
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As soon as your wish has found a donor, I will notify you in writing. 
 
You can then pick up the gift at the latest by 23.12.2023 at the Thalia bookstore. 
To do so, you will need a pick-up slip, which is enclosed with my notification. 
The number of the pick-up slip is identical to that of the wish list. This is the only way 
the staff there can hand over the gift to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
(Freytag) 
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